CLIC Sargent - Bury St Edmunds Office, 12 Langton Place, Hatter Street BURY ST. EDMUNDS Suffolk IP33 1NE

Ipswich Greyfriars Round Table 66 Brunswick Road IPSWICH Suffolk

29/10/2014

IP4 4BP Reference: 394931

## Dear Mr Sennett

Thank you very much for your donation of £6500 through your annual Rudolph campaign and for your continued support to help our work with children and young people with cancer.

As you may know, the lives of children and young people are dramatically changed by a cancer diagnosis and the effects of treatment. This normally starts immediately, is often given many miles from home and can last for up to three years. The emotional, practical and financial implications of treatment are intensely challenging for the whole family and normal, everyday life is turned upside down.

The support of Ipswich Greyfriars Round Table will help us make a difference to the life of a child who has cancer and their family. As an example, £4,246 could pay for a CLIC Sargent Nurse for a month, enabling them to coordinate clinical and non-clinical care for children with cancer, to maximise the amount of time they can safely spend at home, and ensure that treatments can be given closer to home, or at school, where possible.

Last year, thanks to groups such as the Ipswich Greyfriars Roundtable, CLIC Sargent were able to care for 67 young cancer patients from Suffolk and distributed support grants to these families totalling over £11,000.

Thank you again for your kind donation and support.

Yours sincerely

**Daisy Turner** 

Fundraising Manager - Norfolk & Suffolk

Tel: 01284 829 090

Email: daisy.turner@clicsargent.org.uk

From time to time we would like to send you further information relating to CLIC Sargent. If you do not wish to receive such information please call us on **0300 330 0803** or email info@clicsargent.org.uk.